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L T L A R X

From: Planning Public Comment

Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 9:49 AM

To: ffany Vien; Planning Public Comment

Cc: Reena Brilliot; Gloria Sciara

Subject: FW: Concerns for the 3885 Baldwin Drive development proposal

Attachments: PXL_20211020_014417406.jpg

Hello,

Your email has been received in the Planning Public Comment email box and by way of this email the appropriate staff
has been included for their review of your comments.

Your email will be part of the public record on this item. Should you wish to participate in today’s meeting the Zoom
information is located on the DRH agenda on the city’s website meeting page.

Thank you for taking the time to notify us of your concerns.

Regards,

ELIZABETH ELLIOTT

Planning Division | Community Development Department
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050

0:408.615.2450 Direct : 408.615.2474

The Center of Whot's Possible

From:

Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 7:09 PM

To: Planning Public Comment <PlanningPublicComment@santaclaraca.gov>
Cc: Tiffany Vien <TVien@SantaClaraCA.gov>

Subject: Concerns for the 3885 Baldwin Drive development proposal

Dear Planning Committee members,

We are neighbors living near 3885 Baldwin Drive. We have concerns over the latest 3885 Baldwin Drive development plan. The
attached is a letter with signature from the surrounding households. Please consider when reviewing the proposal.

Thanks,








